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 To Whom It may concern,

  For several years we have been aware of the Frisbie Group intention of 125 Worth
  Ave. future development. Until now it has only been in the early planning stage, with
  Nothing specific presented to the Palm Beach community.
   Now apparently the Frisbie Group is accelerating the plan to disrupt the Avenue.
   We can safely assume that the construction will be lengthy, noisy and disruptive.
   Traffic flow on the Avenue will be increased substantially, parking restricted,
    Business will suffer and the residents living on Worth Ave will bear the brunt of the
    Construction.
    As a resident of the Winthrop House,100 Worth Ave. since 1978, I urge you to
    Reject or limit the Frisbie application.

    Thank you for your consideration.
     Sincerely yours,
     Susi Annes.

Sent from my iPad

mailto:shop118@aol.com
mailto:KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com

